
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week we have taken delivery of lots of new 

equipment for play and lunchtimes. This was chosen by 

the children and paid for by the very generous donations 

made by you for the sponsored run. Our caretaker has 

already put the basketball hoop up on the court and we 

have started to pump up the new footballs. It was so 

lovely to see the children choose the equipment. 

eagerly await the delivery of it and now enjoy using it. 

Thank you.  

On a less positive note, recently we have had to pay a 

much larger sum of money to have our bin collected as 

people have been dumping their own personal rubbish 

into it. We are awaiting a new bin with a lock, however if 

you do see anyone doing this, please report them as this 

is money we really don't have.  

The children looked great in their red, white and blue 

today. My assembly today was all about the Coronation 

and Class 3 spent some time researching facts about 

what will happen in the Coronation tomorrow. 

Have a lovely long weekend- I'm off to celebrate my 

birthday this weekend. A child in Class 3 said they 

thought I was 30 this year- I'll take that! 

See you all on Tuesday. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Bendall   

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

 

Key Dates; 

 Monday 8th May  Bank Holiday    

 9—12 May     SATs week 

 Friday 19th May   KS2 to see Mary Poppins 

 29 May—2 June  Half Term 

 Monday 5th June—back to school 

 5-9 June       Y5s Bikeability  

 Friday 23rd June—Sports Day 10am 

 Tuesday 27th June  Year 5/6 Performance 

         PM & early evening 

 Friday 30th June—Reserve day for Sports Day  

 10– 14 July   Pixies Holt residential Class 4 

 Friday 21st July—End of Term 

 

Insert photo 
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Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Violet   Isla 

Class 2 Horner 

   Ruben & Abigail  Rebecca 
Class 3 Quantock    

    Thomas (Y3) Danny (Y4) Harvey 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Rafe & Sally  William D 



 

Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

Volunteers 
 

We are always looking for more volunteers for various events. If you are interested in 

becoming a volunteer, please contact the school office for more information.  
 
 
School Sports Day 

 

 Friday 23rd June—Sports Day 10am 

 Friday 30th June—Reserve day for Sports Day  
 
 
Tombola for Stockland Fair 
 

On 29th May, the PTA are supporting Stockland Fair by running the tombola. If you are 

able to donate any prizes, please leave at the school office. We are also looking for 

volunteers to help run the stand for 30 mins or 1 hour - if you can help out please contact 

Sally Stevens or email stocklandpta@gmail.com 

 
Save the date 

Some fun stuff coming up… 

Sunday 25th June - village duck race 

Friday 21st July - sponsored exercise day and end of term party at the village hall 

Recent fundraising 

 

Thanks to all those who attended the bingo at Easter. We took an amazing £312 to share 

with preschool. This will all go towards the cover outside Horner Hill classroom, which will 

be built this summer after many years of fundraising! 

 
Timestables Rockstars and Numbots 

 

Harry LM, Roane and Isla 

Rueben, Ava and Poppy 



 

Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

Featherlake have been exploring and learning about minibeasts this week. The children 

found some ants crawling around outside underneath a pallet. They decided to put 

some fruit out for them to see if they liked it. The children came into school the next 

morning and got quite a surprise as it had all disappeared! They have been drawing 

pictures of who they thought stole the food, some of the children thought it could have 

been a mouse or a bird or even the ants might have taken it away!  

The children have started to learn a little bit about 

the coronation and have enjoyed listening to 

Winnie the Pooh meeting the King.  

They have also been working hard on their recall 

of number bonds to 1,2,3,4 and 5, the children 

have tried hard to use their mental maths skills to 

work out the answer without using any objects or 

pictures for support.  

Next week we are learning about the importance 

of recycling and how to look after our world.   

 

 

 

 



 

Class 2 Horner News 

In English, we have been learning about acrostic poems and created some fantastic poems on 

a theme of our choice.  We have also been reading a selection of acrostic poems to inspire us. 

See some of our fantastic work below: 

 

 

 



 

Class 3 Quantock News 

Quantock Class have been busy writing their final diary extracts which really show off their 

talents as brilliant writers. They have also spent time completing a series of maths challenges and 

problems all about money which have really helped hone their reasoning skills. Yesterday, we 

also had great fun designing and making little crowns to help decorate the tables at Sunday's 

Coronation Tea Party at the village hall. Being such a talented bunch, the children managed to 

make two each so that you will have one for your own table over the weekend!  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Class 4 Bucehayes News 

A very short week, this week into which we have still managed to get a lot of revision for 

year 6 and other work completed.  We have reviewed our progress in music and worked 

further on playing chords and improvising, inspired by the Islamic Song Madina Tun Nabi. We 

have had another fun session creating vector drawings this time looking at using the skills of 

duplicating, grouping and manipulating images.  Emily was very efficient using this and 

produced a brilliant drawing within the time frame.  We also placed the events from our 

history unit onto a timeline, working out the scale and measurements needed and discussed 

our history learning with Mrs Gilmour-White. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
This is our 6

th
 year organising a family friendly, nature and music festival in Stockland at the 

end of June.  It is set on a 70-acre wildflower farm of meadows, woodlands, and streams. Var-
ious wildlife & conservation experts will be coming along to do presentations on the Saturday 
morning and lead  
nature tours, bat walks, moth trapping etc through the meadows.  
There will be loads of nature-based children's activities, forest school and workshops. Mown 
paths through the meadows, a bar, camping, artisan street food vendors and trade stands, as 
well as live bands playing on stage in the barn. 



 








